100,000 Sony Batteries Recalled
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Dell, Hewlett-Packard, and Toshiba have once again recalled Sony notebook batteries following
reports of them causing fires that have resulted in people suffering minor burns.

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission and the three computer makers announced
the worldwide recall Thursday. The action involves 35,000 batteries sold in the United States
and an additional 65,000 sold outside the country. The batteries were sold in the same time
frame as Sony notebook batteries involved in a massive recall in 2006.
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